
ORILLIAPOWER 
Energizing Our Community 

BY RESS 

March 9, 2018 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto ON 
M4P 1E4 

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation 
2018 IRM Application - Board File No. EB-2017-02S4 

Telephone: (705) 32&-7315 
Fax: (705) 32&-0800 

On March 2, 2018, the Board issued its Draft Decision and Order in the above noted proceeding. 
Orillia Power Distribution Corporation ("Orillia Power") finds no issues with the findings of the 
Board in the Application. Orillia Power has reviewed the final rate model and the draft Tariff of 
Rates and Charges attached to the draft Decision as Schedule A. Orillia Power finds the Tariff of 
Rates and Charges to be complete and accurate but offers one small administrative suggestion: 
in the 4th paragraph under the section "Application" for General Service 50 to 4,999 KW Service 
Classification (page 3 of 11), the acronym "WMP" should be accompanied by the full phrase, 
"wholesale market participants" as it appeared in the previous rate tariff sheet effective May 1, 
2017. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pauline Welsh 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

cc Pat Hurley, CFO 

360 West St. S., P.O. Box 398. Orillia ON L3V 6J9 
lnfo@orilliapower.ca 'N'W'W.orilliapower.ca 
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